

7 Grammar, Vocabulary, Pronunciation, and Practical English **A**

ENGLISH FILE Beginner

GRAMMAR

1 Complete the dialogues with an object pronoun.

Example: A Do you know Ben's father?

B No, I don't know him.

1 A You love your girlfriend a lot, right?

B Yes, I really love _____.

2 A Please call _____ tonight. I want to talk to you.

B OK. Is 7.00 a good time?

3 A Do people in your family drink a lot of tea?

B Yes, they do. They like _____ a lot.

4 A Are Leo and Gina in the garden?

B I don't see _____.

5 A What's that? Is it for _____?

B Yes, coffee for you and me.

5

2 Put the words in the correct order to make questions.

Example: is she from where

Where is she from?

1 she do holidays what in does the

_____?

2 you up at what weekends time do get

_____?

3 popular in hockey your country is ice

_____?

4 Jack play does rugby

_____?

5 China are big and countries Canada

_____?

5

Grammar total 10

VOCABULARY

3 Choose a verb from the box to complete the phrases.

do go ~~live~~ meet relax watch

Example: live in a house

1 _____ a match

2 _____ friends

3 _____ shopping

4 _____ sports

5 _____ at home

5

4 Complete the sentences. Write one word in each gap. The words are all related to kinds of films.

Example: Small children like animation films.

1 People usually like **co**_____ films.

2 In a **we**_____, there are men on horses and they have guns.

3 I usually don't watch **ho**_____ films; they are too scary

4 *Iron Man* and *Rambo* are **ac**_____ films.

5 Do you like a **dr**_____?

5

Vocabulary total 10

7 Grammar, Vocabulary, Pronunciation, and Practical English **A**

ENGLISH FILE Beginner

PRONUNCIATION

5 Match the words with the same sound.

~~handball~~ house mountain
there Thursday where

Example: husband handball

- 1 who _____
- 2 ninth _____
- 3 airport _____
- 4 work _____
- 5 owl _____

Pronunciation total	5
---------------------	---

PRACTICAL ENGLISH

6 Look at the dates and write them in words.

Example: 15/03 the fifteenth of March

- 1 25/07 _____
- 2 04/05 _____
- 3 16/01 _____
- 4 10/04 _____
- 5 12/11 _____

Practical English total	5
-------------------------	---

Grammar, Vocabulary, Pronunciation, and Practical English total	30
---	----

7 Reading and Writing A

READING

- 1 Read the blog. What does Vlad say? Underline the correct word(s).

Free Time Fun

Hi. I'm Vlad and I'm from Russia. I love sports – all kinds of sports! In my country, winter sports are very popular, and I play ice hockey. I'm actually a professional player and I even have a silver medal from the Winter Olympics.

Every morning I go for a run in the park near my house. In the summer holidays, I like walking in the mountains, and in winter I go skiing in the mountains.

Ice hockey isn't the only sport I like. I play football, too. I always play with my old friends from school and we play in a big park. I don't play rugby, but I love watching it on TV. Sometimes, I go to rugby matches with my girlfriend. She loves it, too.

I've got a ping-pong table at home. Sometimes, my friends come to my house at the weekends and we have a match. People in China and Korea are very good at table tennis, but it's not very popular in Russia.

I do a lot of sport and I think my diet is healthy, too; I eat a lot of fish, and fresh fruit and vegetables, but I don't eat a lot of red meat. But my life isn't all sport. I like relaxing, too. I go out at night and play computer games – when I have time!

Example: I am Russian / Russia.

- 1 I enjoy / don't enjoy sports.
- 2 I play / don't play ice hockey.
- 3 I run every day / weekend.
- 4 I watch rugby in the park / on television.
- 5 People in Russia like / don't like table tennis.

5

- 2 Read the blog again. Tick (✓) True or False.

Example: People in Russia like winter sports.

True ☒ False ☐

- 1 Vlad is good at ice hockey.
True ☐ False ☐
- 2 Vlad has a medal from the World Cup.
True ☐ False ☐
- 3 Vlad watches football with his friends.
True ☐ False ☐
- 4 Vlad's girlfriend enjoys watching rugby.
True ☐ False ☐

- 5 Vlad plays for Russia's handball team.
True ☐ False ☐
- 6 Vlad plays table tennis.
True ☐ False ☐
- 7 Vlad thinks Chinese people are good at table tennis.
True ☐ False ☐
- 8 Vlad goes walking in the mountains in winter.
True ☐ False ☐
- 9 Vlad prefers eating red meat.
True ☐ False ☐
- 10 Vlad likes relaxing by playing the piano.
True ☐ False ☐

10

Reading total 15

WRITING

- 1 Answer the questions about sport.

- 1 Which sport do you like playing?

- 2 Which sport do you like watching?

- 3 Which sports are popular in your country?

- 4 Is skiing popular in your country? Why / why not?

- 5 Does your country usually win medals in the Olympic Games? Which sports?

5

- 2 Now answer the questions about your free time.

- 1 What do you do in your free time?

- 2 How do you relax?

- 3 What do you do on Saturday nights?

- 4 Where do you meet your friends?

- 5 What time do you get up at the weekends?

5

Writing total 10

Reading and Writing total 25

7 Listening and Speaking **A**

LISTENING

- 1 Listen to Emily and Tony talk about their free time. Tick (✓) True or False.
- Emily and her family always go on holiday to Italy.
True ☐ False ☐
 - Tony loves very hot weather.
True ☐ False ☐
 - On holiday, Tony always goes out for dinner.
True ☐ False ☐
 - Emily never goes swimming.
True ☐ False ☐
 - Tony doesn't usually do sports.
True ☐ False ☐

☐ 5

- 2 Listen to five conversations. Tick (✓) the correct answer.

- What does the woman say about Brad Pitt's new film?
A her friend loves it ☐
B she doesn't want to watch it ☐
C she can watch it with her friend ☐
- What does the man want to talk about?
A a tennis match ☐ B a medal for sports ☐
C a football match ☐
- What kind of films does Marc watch?
A animations and action films ☐
B action films and westerns ☐
C westerns and animations ☐
- What does the director want the actor to do first?
A open a book ☐ B ask a question ☐
C go to the window ☐
- Who has a birthday today?
A the man's father ☐ B the woman ☐
C the man's sister ☐

☐ 5

Listening total ☐ 10

SPEAKING

- 1 Ask your partner these questions.
- What do you usually do in your free time?
 - What sport(s) do you like?
 - In your country, which sport wins medals?
 - How do you relax in the evenings?
 - What kind of films do you like?
- 2 Now answer your partner's questions.
- 3 Your partner has information about Clare. Ask questions and complete the information.
- When / birthday?
What / do in the afternoons?
When / do sports?
What / do on weekends?

Clare

Birthday: _____

Afternoons: _____

Sports: _____

Weekend activities: _____

- 4 Read the information about Tom and answer your partner's questions.

Tom

Birthday: 22nd May

Afternoons: walk the dog, go to the cinema

Sports: table tennis, skiing in the winter

Weekend activities: meet friends, relax in the garden

Speaking total ☐ 15

Listening and Speaking total ☐ 25